
Notices 24 

 
 

 
VILLAGE OF HOBART 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

June 18, 2019 

2990 S. Pine Tree Rd. Hobart WI  

6:00 PM 

 

The Hobart Village Board will hold a Public Hearing on June 18, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of 

gathering input on the following: 

 

A. Rezoning (HB-683, HB-688, & HB-689  (600 – 700 block of Trout Creek Road) from R2 

Residential to R1 Residential, Village of Hobart).  Request made by Bostad Builders.  

 

 

The materials for the hearing will be available at the Village office 2990 S. Pine Tree Rd., Hobart WI 

54155 for public inspection starting June 4, 2019 through June 21, 2019, during regular office hours.  

Office hours are Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  The Village Board will take comments 

from the public and act on the proposed amendments at the board meeting immediately following the 

public hearing. 

 

 

 

Mary Smith 

Hobart Clerk / Treasurer 
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